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The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

Dear FERC Commissioners,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: Q’r)(
Address: p

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Aimanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: RveAn Thanivéz

Address: ?O u»t \’-\O\S
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Name: SDY\\‘O\ g\\{@“\’
Address:(oss Pe‘l‘f\ \/(A 'Ft\ C/Ws\_w c A

Sincerely,

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Aimanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sin ;Ié\,&b /W’/
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collabaration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, MV W

Jason T&\flar

Name:

Address:

152 black eak drive

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows anly the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, %/ %

Name: ‘B’\MM :BL"H.(
Address: 602 T‘KL/’- dey
lale Mwnnsy CA-

CC Doug LaMailfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors

.
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessari"ly drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almaost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Slncerely,

Name: CLW& O
Address: TlmJo‘ M/
N~

CC Doug LaMnga, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settiement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collabarative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources

Control Board.
#

Sincerely, /)/w

Name: V.c\\Nnn 6\\"’"’“3

Address: Do oyt 9-M %
Satisy cor 6124

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The pracess of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: FH.@C@ w&tnﬂ
Address: l}{/kﬁfﬂgfﬁﬂntyé)/‘// p/w Ja}qesy//[&/m ?@//9/

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Aimanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, '

Name: Dmm\(\ f\)ﬂ( \f@\, 3‘(

Address: Soqq w;,SOY\ \av\é"v\g Kl
Chico , 48473

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

: =
Sincerely,

Name: Na\k O[(“/’L

Address: 6’30 An:% M/&h o)

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commiission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Name: A,\_J(ec‘v ol“ Ve
Address: 6‘30 AA:M R&(/ Q hl‘CD

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanar, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, W

Name: &4 "fl’//’) S Ven
Address: (7§ WIL/é 58 vim dfive

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name 2O KU SHAN
Address: %@& g’, &]

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REBULATORY COMMIsSIoN

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonghle and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

rthet e

Name: C A 7/'//52/[\//.‘: &&277
address: S8 WILLHo 7= A

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settiement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: Hﬂ mﬂ‘”
Address: ' 3'5\4 S’\’Un)&@(
I, Ch G20 (-

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrang and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: Sece Kuc(‘$+cw

Address: \0730 MOAL\ afL_‘)sL (\60\& O(o \)g\tv) o\ti gﬂﬁ

CC Doug LaMalfa,Ptufas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the peopie and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Unti! special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name:\}
Address: P,0. Boy UK

Clwates (4 Apzo

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, .

Name: O he Crye % . \’ﬁ'q' M n
Address: | 7] Cé’-\ral AUQV\\AE.

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federa! Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: ch, Q‘QQ\,
Address: ‘/,b ] B/, [7 a5

C["’“—C%t v C-a-—, CE.»QJGLE)

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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RERAL ENCREY,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

Dear FERC Commissioners,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

D o WS, ey OR, AD20

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors



Document Accession #: 20210723-0012 Filed Date: 07/23/2021

Kimberly D. Bose Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street N. E. Room 1A
Washington D.C. 120428

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

e i L ‘
AL g vl e L (Lptes C (\

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors C\ Q O %
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Contro! Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

765b Mo ijf\\/\}

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supetvisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, RY C@ﬁmg&&n

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
colfaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

e Towy
ST Gt v

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the Jong days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

RSV w
Name: S\)‘Q QU ol '&0?\“_&

Address:@L N %}X (@‘:Z (
GHESREL &

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors



Document Accession #: 20210723-0012 Filed Date: 07/23/2021

Document Content (s)
10833802 LTI . it it i e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e



	15833892.TIF
	Document Content(s)

